
 
 
 
 

 
School Information 

 
For the post of 

 
Headteacher, Belford Primary School 

 

 
The governors and the Local Authority would like to thank you for your interest in this post.                 
We believe that Northumberland is both a beautiful and rewarding place to live and work.               
You will find enclosed information about the County, the Local Authority and the school,              
which we hope will encourage you to apply. 
 
If, after reading the enclosed information, you feel you wish to apply for the post, please                
complete the application form and return it by noon, Monday 21st January 2019 by:  
 
 
 
sending your completed application form to​ ​headships@northumberland.gov.uk  
 

 
Thank you for your interest and we look forward to receiving your application.  
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Dean Jackson 
Service Director Education and Skills 
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